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Dear Candidate: 
 
Congratulations on your decision to seek public office on the Republican Primary ballot on March 5, 
2024.  The contents of this information folder are designed to give you helpful information that we think 
will make your filing and campaigning a little easier. 
 

Most of the information is self-explanatory, but I do want to draw your attention to the items you should 
provide in addition to the notarized application for a place on the ballot and the required filing fee 
appropriate to the office for which you are filing: 
 

➢ Completed Candidate Contact Information form  
➢ Signed Code of Fair Campaign Practices form 
➢ Completed Candidate Platform Review form 
 

We will keep these things in your file as documentation of your candidacy.  The questionnaire relating 
to State Platform and State Rules helps us to get to know you better as a Republican. 
 

Additional items in your folder are not required for filing but rather to assist you as a candidate includes: 
 

➢ FAQs 
➢ Helpful Contact Information 
➢ HQ Guidelines 
➢ Calendar of Upcoming Events 
➢ Networking and Advertising Opportunities 
➢ Lincoln Reagan Dinner Information 
 

Important Note:  The items in this folder are only to exchange information between candidates and 
DCRP.  All forms and instructions required by Republican Party of Texas and Secretary of State should be 
available at this site https://TexasGOP.org/Filing-Information-24/ and are the responsibility of the 
candidate. 
 

The Primary Administrator Heather Moss will be available to accept and notarize your application for 
office by appointment only.  She can be reached via email at PrimaryAdministrator@DentonGOP.org. 
 

Good luck with your campaign and we look forward to seeing you at many Party events! 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Brent Hagenbuch 
Chairman 
Denton County Republican Party 
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